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KENDALL COUNTY CLERK ANNOUNCES  

NEW VOTER IDENTIFICATION CARDS MAILED 

Kendall County Clerk and Recorder Debbie Gillette is informing Kendall County registered voters that their 

new voter registration cards have been mailed.  The voter registration card is your informational source for 

determining where to vote and your congressional, state senate, state representative and county board districts.  

Many registered voters may see changes to the districts that they can vote on, where they vote or their precinct 

number.  The changes are due to changes in the Election Law and changes made by the Illinois Congress for 

congressional, state senate and state representative boundary lines.  The Kendall County Clerk, Debbie Gillette 

urges voters to keep their cards for reference for the upcoming 2022 elections. 


